Kellie Martinec

From: ' BRUCE PETERS

Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2014 10:49 PM
To: rulescoordinator .

Subject; O&G Docket No. 20-0290951

We are commenting about above Doc No. 20-0290951.

Proposed changes (C) & (D) should be combined so that all requirements are included in one
amendment. All requirements proposed should be included with the initial Injection well permit filing.

We feel that in some area's that might be proposed for this type of drilling activity, the area may have
never experienced any seismic activity in the past. These would be considered to be new wells in virgin
territory. Any fluid injection in this area could be the first time the substrate has been subject to the
pressures of the proposed wells. Just because an area has had no prior earthquake activity does not
mean that it won't occur when the well is put into operation.

If you leave the proposed amendments as is, we feel strongly that the wording should be changed in
paragraph (C). In the first sentence take out the word shall and substitute the word will.

In paragraph (D) sentence one, take out the word may and substitute the word will. Also, in sentence
two the word may should be substituted with the word will.

By substituting the word changes that we have proposed, we feel that this would make the proposed
amendment stronger and would require that the applicants provide all necessary research for a safer
drilling environment.

Thanks for all your efforts and patience in this difficult process.

Gale Wood (Retired Rocket Scientist)
Bruce Peters Real Estate Agent



